
 

 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
It is my pleasure to be associated and work closely with Maurine O’Bannon of 
Hands2Care, Inc. and her team of dedicated caregivers.  Maurine’s focus on 
clients’ individual needs is exemplary and we are proud to have her as the only 
TSC Member in Prince Georges County, Maryland. 
 
We at The Senior’s Choice support hundreds of in-home companion care 
companies across North America and we take pride in the standards of 
excellence common among all our members.  Hands2Care, Inc. represents the 
best of The Senior’s Choice because of their demonstrated integrity, 
commitment, and love for seniors and their families.  We know that those 
individuals who take advantage of their services will experience greater peace, 
independence, and more quality time with their loved ones.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steven Everhart 
President of “The Senior’s Choice”  


